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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for showing resilience.  Well done to:

Reception: Lucas Winchester
Year 1: Jake Nicholson   Year 2:  Eden McCall   Year 3: Lexi Pritchard       Year 4: Luke Weddle
Year 5: Grace O’Donnell
 Year 6: Lola Bell  
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 for best attendance this week!     
National Storytelling Week: 1st February – 8th February

Following the huge success of last year’s event, we will be once again taking part in National Story-telling Week.  Watch out for a special invitation next week. 
Remember everyone has at least one story to tell. It exists in the very air around you – Your story is the one you know best and as it is only the beginning, the stories you will tell might begin with…Once upon a time or not in my time, not in your time but in someone’s time…
Online Safety – TikTok 
Unfortunately, it seems that many of our Upper Key Stage 2 children are using the TikTok App which has a lower age restriction of 13 years of age.  This age restriction is set to protect children.  They may see inappropriate material and misinterpret videos posted which can be very distressing.  Please think again about whether your child should access this App.  Further information can be found at https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/esafety-news/tik-tok-app-safety-what-parents-need-to-know 

NSPCC – Parenting and Mental Health 

Being a parent is so rewarding but it can be a real challenge at times.  If you are living with mental health problems things can be even tougher. The NSPCC offer some useful support and advice to families.  Further information can be found at https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/mental-health-parenting/ 
**HALF TERM FOOTBALL CAMP**

Our February half term Football Camp in association with Mr Malia is now available to book.  The camp will take place on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th February.  All enquiries and payments are to be made through Mr Malia.  Please see our Facebook page for more details

Upcoming Key Stage 2 residentials 
· Year 5 visit to Robinwood: Monday 30th March – Wednesday 1st April

· Year 6 visit to Dearne Valley: Wednesday 20th May – Friday 22nd May.

Payments can be made in instalments via our online payment system.
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